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26 June 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

 

As part of the Year 6 celebrations that will take place at the end of the year each student will receive 

a link to a Dropbox.  This presentation will consist of photos taken throughout the year and photos 

of the students from various stages of their life. 

The Year 6 organising committee have requested photos from three different stages of the student’s 

life: 

 A toddler photo – one year to 18 months  

 A photo from their first day or first year of school 

 A Year 6 photo.  This photo will be taken at school by the teachers.  

To assist with the production of the photos for the Year 6 celebration evening and the presentation, 

please send the photos to the organisers in either of the following ways: 

Preferred – please email the photos to repsyear6farewell2019@gmail.com  in the subject line of the 

email please enter the following “REPS Year 6 photos” – your child’s family name, given name and 

class.  In the body of the email please clearly indicate the number of photos being attached. 

Alternative – please forward the photos to your child’s class teacher in a sealed, secure envelope 

labelled clearly with your child’s name and class and the number of photos included.   

We realise that some photos maybe in digital format and others printed, please send the digital 

photos available by email and the printed photos to your class teacher. This will greatly assist the 

organising committee parents in limiting the volume of scanning required and improve the quality of 

the presentation. 

Where you have provided paper based photos, they will be scanned and then returned to the class 

teacher for distribution to your child.  

Please send photos as soon as possible.  All photos need to be collected by 15 August 2019. 

If you have any queries please see your class teacher.  

 

The Year 6 Teachers 
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